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From: stephen nieri <sknieri@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 2:12 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: "Regulation of Retail Forex"

RIN 3038-AC61

There have been some changes to the way we are able to trade, and it seems that maybe the efficacy of
those changes should be allowed to play out before changing them again. It would also seem that
accounts will be forced out of the USA where safety and security will be suspect. Iam a small retail
trader and would not be able to make my living as I am now.

Stephen & Kellie Nieri
775-885-2107
775-721-8466



